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Office of the Lord Mayor 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

 
My dear Lord Mayor 
 
I note on Council's website that "Standing Committee meeting minutes are available on request."1    
 
Given this, I would like to suggest Standing Committee meeting minutes and any associated presentations be 
published on Council's website, in the same way that full council me eting minutes are.   
 
In the meantime, I am writing to request the minutes from the Public and Active Transport Committee since 
2004, including the contents of any presentations by Council officers to this committee. 
 
As a matter of first priority, I request a copy of the presentation entitled “Counting Pedestrians and Cyclists 
on Brisbane’s Bikeways” (488/2015-16) presented on 10 May 2016 to the Public and Active Transport 
Committee by Lindsay Enright, Strategic Planning Manager, Transport Planning and Strategy, Brisbane 
Infrastructure. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Regards 
 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor Brisbane CBD BUG 
14 September 2016 

                                                 
1 https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/about-council/governance-strategy/committees-meetings-
minutes/councils-meeting-minutes 
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